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[ POEA ADVISORY NO. 06, S. OF 2010, February
24, 2010 ]

VISA STICKER FEES FOR QATAR-BOUND WORKERS

Effective February 1, 2010, the Embassy of the State of Qatar, Manila will increase
payment for visa sticker fees from Php 350.00 to Php. 2,100.00 as per the
instructions of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs in Qatar. However, the fees of all other
documents for filing such as DFA authentication, police clearance certificate and
commercial documents will remain the same.




For information.



(SGD.) JENNIFER JARDIN-MANALILI

Administrator
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